
   
 THE CORPORATION OF THE 
MUNICIPALITY OF KINCARDINE 

FYI REPORT 

 

Subject: Municipal Tree Policy Update 

FYI Report Number: Environmental Services-2022-14 

Meeting Date: Monday, September 12, 2022 

 

Report: Staff provided Council with report Environmental Services 2022-11 Municipal 
Tree Policy on July 11. The report was received for information purposes and further 
with Council directing staff to bring back the final draft Tree Preservation By-Law for 
Council consideration on September 12. Due to timelines for public engagement, the 
draft will be brought to Council on October 10 to ensure appropriate stakeholder and 
community engagement is undertaken to allow for an open and transparent process. 

Engagement plans include a phase two survey, discussions on the Kincardine Talks 
platform, an online public information session and engaging with various stakeholders. 
Detailed information is available on our Municipal Environment webpage at 
https://www.kincardine.ca/en/municipal-office/environment.aspx. 

The online survey is open until Friday, September 23, 2022, at 12:00 p.m. at: 
https://chkmkt.com/phase2treesurvey.  

The online Public Information Session is set for Tuesday, September 13, 2022, at 6:00 
p.m. It includes a presentation from Municipal Staff outlining the drafted By-Law with a 
question-and-answer period following. You must register to attend the session at 
https://chkmat.com/tree_registrationform. Registration is also available via email or 
telephone by reaching out to Olivia Kempel at okempel@kincardine.ca or 519-396-3468 
ext. 7141. 

Attachments: N/A 
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